
 
Exhibit 1 

 
 
In connection with this renewal application for Station WF2XGR, the following is confirmed: 
 

- There remains no government contract associated with the operations under the license 
 

- The “Stop Buzzer” for this license remains as specified at Special Condition 3: 
 

(3) The designated point-of-contact to terminate transmissions if interference 
occurs is Mr. Igor Murkis (973) 223-7612. 


